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AGNICO EAGLE
September 26, 2022 NIRB File No.: 11MNO034
Karen Costello, Executive Director
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0CO
Re: Agnico Eagle Response to Information Requests by the Interveners for the “Meliadine

Extension” Project Proposal
Dear Ms. Costello:

Agnico Eagle thanks the Kivallig Inuit Association, Government of Nunavut, Crown-Indigenous Relations
and Northern Affairs Canada, Environment and Climate Change Canada, Fisheries and Oceans Canada,
Health Canada, Natural Resources Canada, and the Sayisi Dene First Nation / Northlands Denesuline First
Nation, for their time and review on the Meliadine Extension FEIS Addendum Application.

Agnico Eagle has provided responses to the Information Requests received in the attached, which are
intended to address the comments and recommendations of the interveners.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact the undersigned at your
convenience.

Regards,

Jamie Quesnel
Jamie.quesnel@agnicoeagle.com
Director - Permitting & Regulatory Affairs




